Tool No. 8

The Defense Personnel
Support Center
Plans to
Establish a

Restoration
Advisory Board

The Defense Personnel Support Center (DPSC) is seeking members for its Restoration
Advisory Board (RAB). The purpose of the RAB is to promote community involve-
ment by giving the public the opportunity to regulary review and discuss DPSC’s
environmental restoration process.

The first meeting to discuss the RAB is scheduled for Thursday, Jan. 19 at 7 p.m.
in DPSC’s cafeteria (Bldg. 14). DPSC is located at 2800 S. 20th St., Philadelphia.

For more information call Bill Stem or Linda Lioti at (215) 737-5883.
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